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Well done to all of our teams 

who took part in the 

Swimarathon at the Magnet 

Leisure Centre last Saturday and 

swam an amazing 199 laps! 

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Lions Club of Maidenhead 

32nd Annual Swimarathon

Teaching Assistant Opportunity @ Lowbrook Academy

We have a job opportunity as a Teaching Assistant at Lowbrook Academy and we 

would welcome applications from parents.  Full details and an application form can be 

found on our website.

Key Dates for Week 3

Please find below some of the key dates for Week 3 of this term:

Tuesday 17th January @ 2.45pm – Handwriting Workshop

Technology Challenge January 2017 Update

The judging for this will now take place on Wednesday 18th January.  If your child is 

wishing to take part in this Challenge please ensure that their model is in school on 

this day.  

Caterlink Menu Change for Week 3

Please note that Caterlink will be serving Battered Fish with Chipped Potatoes on 

Thursday 19th January and Beef Lasagne with Garlic Slice on Friday 20th January.
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Special Mentions

EY1I – Miss Iasi

Owen – for super progress in reading

Bishan – for making an excellent information booklet on space and planets at home

EY1W – Mrs West

Reece – for good participation in phonics lessons

Lily F – for super writing in our phonics activities

Freddie – for good participation in phonics lessons

1B – Miss Bourne

Emily – for positive behaviour all the time

Luke – for excellent progress in reading

1M – Mr Moore

Gurleen – for joining the line independently at the start of the day

Jeevan – for excellent work on his targets (writing) and helped others too!

2B – Mr Bhadye

Eshaan – excellent work ethic shown across different subjects

Imogen – for recounting the events of The Great Fire of London perfectly with time connectives

2W – Miss Wetherell

Sophie D – excellent positive attitude to start the new year. Super enthusiasm in all subjects

Anika – for super progress in her times tables. She has clearly been practising over the holidays.

3G – Mrs Garland

Kairav – for settling in so well to class 3G

Rafay – for a big improvement in his presentation

3M – Miss Mill

Batul – for working tremendously hard in literacy

Mariam – for taking extreme pride wearing her Lowbrook uniform

4BH – Mrs Herr

Noah – for working really hard in reading and achieving Free Reader status

Vivaan – for consistently producing detailed and well presented work

5M – Mrs Brown 

Lily B, Daniel M, Matthew B and Misbah – for reading lots during the holiday period. Above and beyond 

expectations.

6G – Mrs Gallop

Sophia and Jemma – for producing several excellent book reviews

Principal’s Award

Daisie, Pammie, Katarina and oseph – for helping set the classroom up every morning


